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Paul was excused from the meeting which was held at 9:00 on Thursday, December 3, at the Village Administration Building 

and was attended by Judy and Agnes.  The meeting was called to order, and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Minutes 

of the November meeting were read and approved. 

 

Because Judy's term expires at the end of this year she plans to attend the next council meeting to learn if she receives the 

mayor's approval to serve another term. 

 

All communities will receive our 2020 Tree City USA awards by mail since the Annual Award Ceremony was canceled due to 

Covid. 

 

We are happy to end 2020 and look forward to the New Year when we shall work to earn our Growth Award by developing a 

hazard mitigation plan for the village. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Judy. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 7. 
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